
QUARRY TRIP CANCELLED
Unfortunately, the weather is against us again so in the interest of safety the excursion to the quarry scheduled for Monday, 22nd June has been CANCELLED.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr Wright will come to school on Monday for a science lesson on fossils.
To simplify paperwork, the $3.00 charge you have paid for the bus will be credited to your child’s account to pay for a whole school video conference on fossils scheduled for early next term.  If this does not suit you please let the office know. 
Sorry for the inconvenience.

YEAR 5/6 GALA DAY CANCELLED
We have been advised by Dungog High School that the Gala Sports Day which was cancelled this week has been postponed until Term 4.  
Transportation costs and canteen orders have been returned to students.




